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Child safety seat check program scheduled for Auburn 
(KLZA)-- Nationally Certified Technicians will be in Auburn on Wednesday,
September 6 from 3:30 - 6 p.m. to offer parents and caregivers an opportunity to
have child safety seats checked.

The event will take place at the Kids of His Kingdom, 1320 20th Street.

The technicians, from Southeast Safety for Kids will work with caregivers on the
north side of the daycare in securing passengers age 12 and under correctly in
motor vehicles.

Laura Osborne , SSK Coordinator said the misuse rates over 24 years of working
in their field have been about 85 percent of all seats checked.

Anyone transporting children is encouraged to attend. To sign up for an
appointment call 402-414-2460. Sign-ups are encouraged but not mandatory.
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